Calhoun County Water Supply Notice
October 7, 2024

Due to the ongoing drought conditions and/or issues,
Calhoun County is currently experiencing low water levels.
In response, we are making potable water available for hauling
and pick-up to ensure the community’s essential needs are met.

Details:

e |ocation for pick-up: 511 Alan B Mollohan Rd. Mt. Zion
W.V. 26151
Hours of operation: 8 am to 8 pm Monday - Sunday
Requirements for hauling: Fill out an application and be
approved so that the amount used, and trucking can
be logged.

* Contact Information: For questions, please contact Kelli
Barr at 304-354-0911 304-354-9271 or e-mail
calhounbarr9ll@gmail.com

[Cautionary messaging to conserve water or next steps
if needed: ex. Please be mindful of water usage during
this time, and we encourage all residents to use water
efficiently.]

By authority of [Calhoun County Commission and Kelli R.
Barr E911/0OES Director]



